
Broadcast Message: SEVP Portal Release 4.0 

To: All SEVIS Users 

Date: March 11, 2022 
Number: 2203 – 02 

 

General Information 

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) scheduled SEVP Portal Release 4.0 for 
deployment on Monday, March 14, 2022, from 9:00 p.m. ET to Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 
8:00 a.m. ET. 

This release does not have any new functionalities for students. 

During the deployment, students will not be able to log in to the SEVP Portal, and any new 
information entered into SEVIS will be stored and uploaded to the Portal once the Portal is back 
online. 

For more information about the Portal release, see the SEVP Portal Release 4.0 Planning Guide 
on the SEVIS Help Hub, SEVP Portal Enhancements page. 

 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 2203-02 Comment” entered in the Subject line. 

 

Disclaimer 

This Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil or criminal matter. 
 

    
 

https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/sevis-help-hub/sevp-portal-release-40-planning-guide
https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/sevis-help-hub/learn-more/sevp-portal-enhancements
mailto:SEVISTechnicalFeedback@ice.dhs.gov
https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

